
  again 1515 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  again 1515 # eirene {i-ray'-nay}; probably from a primary verb
eiro (to join); peace (literally or figuratively); by
implication, prosperity: -- one, peace, quietness, rest, + set
at one {again}.[ql

  at 1514 # eireneuo {i-rane-yoo'-o}; from 1515; to be (act)
peaceful: -- be {at} (have, live in) peace, live peaceably.[ql

  at 1515 # eirene {i-ray'-nay}; probably from a primary verb
eiro (to join); peace (literally or figuratively); by
implication, prosperity: -- one, peace, quietness, rest, + set
{at} one again.[ql

  be 1514 # eireneuo {i-rane-yoo'-o}; from 1515; to be (act)
peaceful: -- {be} at (have, live in) peace, live peaceably.[ql

  have 1514 # eireneuo {i-rane-yoo'-o}; from 1515; to be (act)
peaceful: -- be at ({have}, live in) peace, live peaceably.[ql

  in 1514 # eireneuo {i-rane-yoo'-o}; from 1515; to be (act)
peaceful: -- be at (have, live {in}) peace, live peaceably.[ql

  live 1514 # eireneuo {i-rane-yoo'-o}; from 1515; to be (act)
peaceful: -- be at (have, live in) peace, {live} peaceably.[ql

  live 1514 # eireneuo {i-rane-yoo'-o}; from 1515; to be (act)
peaceful: -- be at (have, {live} in) peace, live peaceably.[ql

  one 1515 # eirene {i-ray'-nay}; probably from a primary verb
eiro (to join); peace (literally or figuratively); by
implication, prosperity: -- one, peace, quietness, rest, + set
at {one} again.[ql

  one 1515 # eirene {i-ray'-nay}; probably from a primary verb
eiro (to join); peace (literally or figuratively); by
implication, prosperity: -- {one}, peace, quietness, rest, + set
at one again.[ql

  peace 1514 # eireneuo {i-rane-yoo'-o}; from 1515; to be (act)
peaceful: -- be at (have, live in) {peace}, live peaceably.[ql

  peace 1515 # eirene {i-ray'-nay}; probably from a primary verb
eiro (to join); peace (literally or figuratively); by
implication, prosperity: -- one, {peace}, quietness, rest, + set
at one again.[ql

  peaceable 1516 # eirenikos {i-ray-nee-kos'}; from 1515;
pacific; by implication, salutary: -- {peaceable}.[ql

  peaceably 1514 # eireneuo {i-rane-yoo'-o}; from 1515; to be
(act) peaceful: -- be at (have, live in) peace, live {peaceably}.
[ql

  peacemaker 1518 # eirenopoios {i-ray-nop-oy-os'}; from 1518
and 4160; pacificatory, i.e. (subjectively) peaceable: --
{peacemaker}.[ql ***. eiro. See 1515, 4483, 5346.[ql

  quietness 1515 # eirene {i-ray'-nay}; probably from a primary
verb eiro (to join); peace (literally or figuratively); by
implication, prosperity: -- one, peace, {quietness}, rest, + set
at one again.[ql

  rest 1515 # eirene {i-ray'-nay}; probably from a primary verb
eiro (to join); peace (literally or figuratively); by
implication, prosperity: -- one, peace, quietness, {rest}, + set
at one again.[ql

  set 1515 # eirene {i-ray'-nay}; probably from a primary verb
eiro (to join); peace (literally or figuratively); by
implication, prosperity: -- one, peace, quietness, rest, + {set}
at one again.[ql
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